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Reflecting on COMM 2310

When reflecting back on my practicum experiences in COMM 2310, I recall it being one of the easiest jobs this semester. Since Ben never finished editing the last two episodes of What’s Bruin in our last term, I figured his loss was my gain as I took the opportunity to edit those episodes for the COMM department. This in turn helped me to fulfill seven hours of practicum on the second week of school.

My eighth hour of practicum was fulfilled when me and several other students handed-out free issues of the Globe with Julie to undergraduates and faculty members on campus. I thought it was kind of fun, but at the same time I sensed that I may have bothered most students who just wanted to be left alone in their own little corner without somebody and their lively-personality breaking through their psychological barriers to hand them a free newspaper.

My tenth hour of practicum was spent on getting Adriana b-roll for Express News, I unfortunately did not do a very good job as I filmed outside and forgot how to use the shutter, and so everything was overexposed. She made me go out and re-film another time when I got overconfident and thought I could film the school campus without a tripod. A harsh mistake I learned at my own expense as she made me go out and re-film everything I did the first time. 

In conclusion, I would like to say that I was impressed with the structure of COMM 2310, it was like being a Musketeer, we all had each others back and work good as a team; well, at least some of us did…

